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The Mission Ministry has not met as of yet this year. We are planning on gathering like 
minded folks from across the Presbytery to an organizational meeting to be held 11:00 
AM, Saturday April 7th at the Presbyterian Church in Ezel.  The address to the church is: 
71 Presbyterian Road, Ezel, Kentucky. We're hoping to become more of a working 
committee - trying to find interests that small churches as well as larger ones, can become 
involved in.  We're thinking that perhaps there are small churches in the Presbytery who 
may have an interest in participating in mission work, but due to their size, find it 
difficult to figure out the logistics! Come join with us, on Saturday April 7th as we listen, 
pray, and listen again to the hopes and dreams of mission opportunities in this 
Presbytery.   

Greg Kupar, Chair 
pastorkupar@live.com 
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